
From: Jan Deininger
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 114 and SB 258
Date: Sunday, April 02, 2017 2:43:03 PM

To Senate Committee on Environment & Natural Resources

This is to express my support for SB 114 and SB 258 and to roll back SB 1573, which
disallows cities to vote on annexations.

SB 1573 has nothing to do with affordable housing and only with housing-everywhere-and-at-
all-costs.  Housing development should be a fine-grained, studied decision.  

Sincerely,

Jan Deininger
Portland
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